
Savanna Oaks Neighborhood Association Meeting 

May 6th 2014 

7:00 PM 

 

Minutes 

 

 

 

Meeting was called to order at 7:04 PM by Ken Pryor in the absence of SONA President, Ed 

Schwarz. 

 

In attendance were 12 members of SONA. 

 

Meeting minutes from the April1st meeting were approved with a unanimous vote. 

 

The Treasurer reported that the current SONA bank balance is $1,636.65. The cost for the 

additions to the Neighborhood Association signs has now been deducted. 

 

Old Business: 

1. An update on the progress of Savanna Oaks fundraising is pending the results of the 

Sunday event at California Pizza Kitchen. 

2. The sub-committee of members tasked with reviewing the “Regulatory Streaming” 

project reported back to the group.  A resolution regarding Part 1 of this project was 

discussed and approved with a vote of yes from eleven out of the twelve attendees and 

one abstention.  This member abstained as he is currently not a homeowner in West Linn 

and so felt that he had not followed the issue closely enough to vote. 

3. An update on the most recent Land Use Pre-Application for 2900 Haskins Road was 

provided.  Icon is now the developer for this project.  The section to be designated as 

‘open space’ will likely be annexed to Douglas Park. 

 

New Business: 

1. Cyndy Smith-English gave a presentation regarding the Clackamas Repertory Theatre. 

2. Information on the proposed changes to the policies and procedures of the City of West 

Linn Planning Commission was presented and members were encouraged to attend the 

May 7th meeting where they are to be discussed. 

3. The potential amalgamation of the Hidden Springs Neighborhood Association (HSNA) 

and the Rosemont Summit Neighborhood Association (RSNA) was noted and will be 

discussed at a later date. 

4. Members were reminded that Take Care of West Linn Day is scheduled for the 17th May 

this year. 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 7:56 PM. 

 

 


